

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Dear parent / carer,

School has been made aware that a former pupil has been sharing highly inappropriate images and comments in a group chat that may have contained some current Year 6 Edgewood pupils. The former pupil's school have also been informed. As we are unaware of how many Edgewood pupils this may have been shared with, school recommends speaking with your child about this matter. Even if your child has not been affected, this may be a good opportunity to speak with them about staying safe online.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Curtis
Deputy Headteacher







